
Code Enforcement Report 

Village Board Meeting April 10,2023 

Received a call about a water leak on High St. 
Referred to DPW. 

Responded to a call from Whispering Pines Trailer 
park. Referred to Town Code Officer. 

Handed out a chicken permit to a homeowner on 
East Main St. 

Spoke to a resident about a burn barrel on Main St. 

Pulled a Septic Permit for a homeowner on Main 
St. 

Picked up old campaign signs from the side of the 
road on East Main St. 

Continuing to monitor Unlicensed/Unregistered 
vehicles in Village. 



Attended a Planning Board Meeting. 

Any questions or concerns please feel free to 
contact me. 


